DRAFTER’S NOTE LRBa0250/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:j1d:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 4, 2013

ATTN: Tim Fiocchi

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

I do not believe the change in item 3. is necessary. I believe that the language “the
amounts in the schedule for the local freight bridge program under s. 84.182”
sufficiently authorizes expenditures for administering the program.

It may be desirable to terminate the program at the end of a fiscal year or fiscal
biennium, perhaps June 30, 2018, instead of approximately five years from the
effective date.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached amendment or
if you have any questions. If the attached amendment meets with your approval, let
me know and I will convert it to an introducible “/1” amendment.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us



